
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
8th July 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Year 10 RS GCSE Results Day 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that the summer provides some rest and relaxation. 
 
Thursday 21st August is the national date set for students to receive their GCSE results. 
 
We will be issuing results for GCSE Religious Studies and other national exams taken by Year 10 students 
from 10am to 11am in J Block. Students will be able to access this area from the school car park. After 
11am results can be collected from B Block Reception until 1pm on Thursday 21st August.  
 
Senior leaders, teachers and support staff will be available to students immediately after the publication 
of results, so that results may be discussed.  
 
There is also a national “Post Results Service” that we are required to make you aware of. The guidance 
can be accessed below with key dates outlined on page 2. 
 
https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Post-Results-Service_25_FINAL.pdf 
 
This document is also available to view on our website  
 
Results can only be issued to the student, or a representative with the student’s permission. If your child 
is unable to collect their results on the day or they need to send a representative to collect their results, 
please contact Mrs McVey by email exams@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk  by Tuesday 15th July. Your child will 
be given a permission form to complete, sign and return to school. 
 
Any uncollected results will be given to students when we return in September. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child on Results Day. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr P Carter 
Assistant Headteacher (Assessment, Reporting and Performance). 
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